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Goodbye and Good Luck Y6  

We will say goodbye and good luck to our Year 6 children in their Leaversõ Assembly 

on Friday afternoon at 2pm.  The Y6 children have had a very positive Year 6 and 

each and every one of them has worked hard to ôbe the best that they can be.õ 

They have grown and matured over the year and are now much more independent. 

Their SAT results were extremely pleasing and every child accomplished something 

that they thought not possible at the start of the year.  

Last Thursday saw the children come together to celebrate their final Mass together as a class and 

the children read and sang beautifully, making the service a very memorable and touching occasion.  

The children shone at Robinwood. They ôthrewõ themselves enthusiastically into all of the different               

activities on offer. They worked so well together as a team and they looked after each other ñ

cheering each other on and offering support when other children felt that they couldnõt do some-

thing. Many of them faced and conquered their fears. Everyone had a great time 

and the staff were immensely proud of them.  

The children are more than ready to face the challenges of high school life and 

we wish them all every success for the future. Donõt be strangers children. Come 

back and see us. You will always be a member of our school family.  

The End of Another Year  

Where has the year gone! We canõt believe how quickly it has flown 

by. It seems like only yesterday that we welcomed 30 new Reception 

children into our school community and now they are ready to       

become big Year 1õs.  

We have had another very successful year as a school and all of our 

children have grown both socially and academically. They have all worked so hard and we are really 

proud of all that they have achieved.  The children enjoyed their ôtasterõ day in their new classes 

last week and we know that many of them are very excited about ômoving up a year.õ  

The children have had the opportunity to experience a wealth of opportunities over the year from 

Christmas Pantomimes to Christmas Plays; from Science and Technology Week to Sports Day; from 

an exciting topic based curriculum to a vast array of trips and visitors into school; from SATs to 

extra -curricular clubs and finally for our Y6 children the wonderful experience that is Robinwood.  

Many of these opportunities would simply not have been possible without your ongoing support and 

the hard work of our PTFA and as a school we are really fortunate to have such supportive and 

hard working parents.  

As the academic year draws to an end, we wish you all a happy and safe Summer Holiday. Have fun 

children and enjoy the well -deserved rest. We look forward to 

seeing you all in September.  

If you are struggling for child care over the first four weeks, or 

if your child is bored, why not use our holiday club. Just log onto 

www.premier -education.com to book a place. You can also just 

pay at the door. The club is based in the Junior Hall.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary of Events for Autumn Term  

 

Wednesday 4th  Sept  School Opens for everyone  

Wednesday 11th  Sept  Y6 Parentsõ Meeting 6pm Infant Hall 

Monday 16th Sept  Reception Class Stay and Pray 3.00pm  

Tuesday 24th Sept  Y2 Stay and Pray 9.00am  

Friday 27th Sept  Y6 Calculation Workshop for parents 2.15pm  

 Before school  Lunchtime  After school  

Mon   Zumba 

Starts 16th  

 

 

Tues 

 

Junior  Joggers  

Starts 17th  

 

  

Wed KS2 Dodgeball  

Starts 11th  

KS2 Rounders 

Starts 11th  

 

Rec and KS1  

Athletics  

Starts 11th  

Thurs  Fun  Fitness  

Starts  19th  

 Choir 

Starts 19th  

Fri  KS2 

Hockey  

Starts 13th  

Rec and KS1 

Starts 13th  

KS2 

Outdoor and Adventure 

Activities  

Starts 13th  

Activities for Autumn Term 1  

New PE Top / Junior Games Top  

Please note that after parental requests to change the colour of our PE 

tops from white to a darker, more practical colour, we have asked both 

Slaters and Whittakers to change our tops to the top shown. (Thank you 

to Charlotte for modelling it for us. A sample is available in the office.) 

We hope that you will find these tops much more practical.                         

The top can be worn both for class PE lessons and with the KS2 tracksuit 

for Junior Games.  

 



Junior Joggers and Park Run  

 

Mrs Hankin and Mrs OõDonoghue have spent the last few months working with a group of Junior 

children to improve their fitness levels with the aim of the children taking part in a Park Run last 

Sunday morning. The childrenõs fitness levels have really improved over their sessions and it was 

lovely to see so many of 

them turning up to the 

Park Run. They all had a 

great time and many of 

them enjoyed the run so 

much that they are go-

ing to start attending 

every Sunday morningñ

which is lovely to hear,  

 

As a celebration of all 

of the childrenõs hard 

work we invited their 

families in to school on 

Wednesday to watch 

the children running a 

2K around our school 

grounds.  

 

All of the children ran 

amazingly well and they 

were well cheered on by 

their families.  

 

Mrs Hankin presented 

each of the children 

with a running medal at 

the of the event in cele-

bration of their 

achievements.  

 

Every single child has 

improved their times 

and fitness levels since 

starting their training and as you can tell by the smile on their faces ñeveryone had a great time.  

 

School would like to say a great big thank you to both Mrs Hankin and Mrs OõDonoghue for giving 

up their time to work with the children. Without their willingness the club simply would not run. 

They have all had so much fun that they are planning to continue with the club in September so 

look out for details in the new academic year.  



 

 

 

 

                             

 

 

 

 

Life  and Time are the 

worldõs best teachers. 

Life  teaches us to make 

good use of Time  and    

Time  teaches us the       

value  of Life.  

A Thought for                      

the Summer  

A big well done to our Y6 children who all helped to fill Mrs 

Hymersõ, Mrs Hrabowenskyjõs and Mrs Hankinõs buckets at 

Robinwood last week. All of the children were fantastic. They 

worked well together to overcome their fears and constantly 

cheered each other on. The children were well behaved at 

night time too  so that everyone was able to get a good 

nightõs sleepñespecially the teachers!  

The group leaders commented upon the childrenõs fantastic 

behaviour and their courage in overcoming their fears.  

Well done Y6. We are proud of you.  

Bucket Filling  

Summer Fayre  

Poster Winners  

 

Well done to Ava  

from Y5 and Olivia  

from Y2 who were the 

winners of our Summer 

Fayre Poster         

Competition.  

 

Both girls received a 

certificate and a     

Sequin Art Craft Set.  

 

A big well done to  

everyone who took 

part.  


